Programme Working Group Telephone Conference

19 February 2010

Attendees

Ondrej Filip, .cz (Chair) Hiro Hotta, .jp Patricio Poblete, .cl Gabriella Schittek, ccNSO

The Nairobi meetings agenda was reviewed. As NeuStar/NeuLevel will not attend the meeting, this affects three sessions:

- Marketing session .ip has agreed to give an update instead
- ccTLD News session the other three speakers had their time extended instead
- Education of Registrars session a replacement is needed. It was suggested to contact .ch, alternatively .na. If none of them could make it, .se would be asked for remote participation.
- Ondrej, who will chair the Education of Registrars session, will prepare a few
 questions to engage the audience in a discussion, should there be too much time
 left.
- Juhani Juselius, chair of the Marketing session, will also be asked to prepare questions for discussions, should the session last shorter than anticipated.

Other remarks to the current agenda were:

- Bill Semich, .nu has declared himself prepared to speak about Wildcards, however, he does not know whether he will be able to attend the meeting in person, or remotely.
- Joel Disini, .ph has declared himself prepared to put together some slides on Wildcards, but will not attend the meeting himself and would like someone else to present in his place. Negotiations are taking place on this, and Gabi will follow up.
- Steve Crocker and Ram Mohan have declared that they will be happy to follow the Wildcard session, even if they will not give a presentation themselves.

It was suggested that the Programme Working Group members meet in the coffee break straight after the ccNSO members meeting and before the ccNSO Council meeting to de-brief and discuss the next meeting.

The Working Group members were also asked to consider topics for the Brussels meeting so that some of the ccNSO travel funding could be targeted for candidates that the ccNSO would wish to present. The call for funded travellers ends on the last meeting day of the ICANN meeting in Nairobi – 12th March 2010.

It was not felt that another Programme Working Group call was needed prior to the Nairobi meeting.